
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
Year 2’s next learning experience will be based around the Titanic. To introduce this, we are going to be 
having a hook day on Monday 29th April. On this day, please could your child come into school dressed as 
either of the following: 
 

A passenger  
 
For example – a dress with a hat, shirt and 
trousers or smart outfit with a hat  

 

A captain or sailor  
 
For example – a captain costume or a t-shirt and 
trousers with a sailor hat 

 

A maid  
 
For example – a maid costume or a dark dress with 
an apron 

 

 
 
 

Seal CE Primary 
Zambra Way 

TN15 0DJ 
TEL: 01732 762388 

 
 

office@inspiream.org.uk 
 

CEO – Mrs Liz Mitchell 
ceo@inspiream.org.uk 

 
Head of School – Mrs Tamsin Jones 

sealheadofschool@inspiream.org.uk 

 
Tuesday 16th January 2024 

 
 



As an optional project, we are also asking children to make a Titanic boat, model or drawing that can then 
be brought into school for the week commencing 8th May.  Please see below for ideas:  
 

   
 
 
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation!  
 
Miss Theobald and Miss Afuape  


